MAY 06,2022

To whom it may concern
Editorial office

World Journal of Clinical Cases

According to the request of the authors, | am writing this letter with
sincerity to confirm the grammar, spelling and style of the manuscript

named “Intraocular fluid metagenomic detection and diagnosis

tuberculous uveitis; A case and literature review” were all qualified. |

have been working as an editor in this field for more ten years. If you

need any more information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best Regards,

Email: hmcjw707@126.com W %) f /0 ,6,

Tel: 010-57065560



